
The following All-Call is going out at 4:00 to all contacts of students ages 5 to grade 12. 

 

Forestville Central schools is partnering with the Chautauqua County Health Department to host a 

voluntary and free Covid vaccination clinic for all students ages 5 to grade 12 on Thursday, February 

10th during the school day.  Only students that have parent permission will be allowed to participate in 

this clinic.   

The vaccination for COVID-19 is a personal choice, and not required for school attendance.  As more 

students and individuals are vaccinated, the easier and safer our school will be.  Fully vaccinated 

students who are exposed to a Covid-positive individual will not be required to quarantine unless they 

show Covid-like symptoms.  This allows students to remain in the classroom and continue to be a part of 

extra-curricular activities. 

If you are interested in having your child vaccinated against COVID-19, please contact your child’s Main 

Office to schedule an appointment.  

This information and more can be found on our school website at www.forestville.com 


